
This week’s menTionable days 

February 16th -- Presidents Day 

February 17th -- Random Acts of Kindness Day : ) 

February 20th -- Hoodie-Hoo Day (Go outside and 

yell “Hoodie-Hoo” to scare away winter!) 

February 21st -- Love Your Pet Day! 
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---Patrick Flores from Moore Hall came to discuss a Murder mystery dinner 

with a renaissance/ medieval theme that their HGB is planning.  They are 

inviting Strong complex residents to come enjoy the night. “A Knight of 

Mystery” participants will eat dinner, during which a murder will occur and 

the guests will be left to find out who the culprit is. The meal is free and 

will be served in the Derby Gold Room. The event will be held Tuesday 

March 10th from 6:30-8:30pm. Sign up at front desk if you’re interested!! 

---Christie reported that we have more money than we thought!! 

---Nathan announced that the first week of recycling went really well! He’s 

also working with REDHOTS to get events planned for Earth Week.(April 

20-24th)  

---If you still have a t-shirt design you’d like to turn in, they’re due by 

Tuesday night at 9pm. Voting will begin Wednesday. 

---The elections committee was formed. 

---The Tunnel of Oppression will take place Monday and Wednesday nights 

from 7-9pm. This is a diversity program meant to expose difficult issues 

such as body image, racism, prejudice etc.  A shuttle runs from the Derby 

complex to the event throughout the night. A Putnam group is leaving 

Monday night at 7pm if you’d like to join! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next meeting will be February 21st at 7pm in the lobby.  

HGB elections will be late March/early April!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


